
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/22/2019 6:46:26 PM

First name: Mitchell

Last name: van den Akker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The public should be aware of the plans of The Forest Service. Announcing plans well in advance for

big projects. Smaller projects in time for people using or living near to plan accordingly as some  of the activity

affects people directly or indirectly. Transparency is a must and public opinion should be considered and voted

on depending how significant the impact will be.

These forests should be protected and the ecosystems preserved. The preservation of these forests should

supercede self serving profit driven projects. Not implying that no development should happen but if it does it

should carefully consider the location and impact on the natural order of the forest and conduct a careful analysis

by eco scientist to determine such impacts.

Please consider the public and preservation of these lands.

 

Thank you


